
RAGHAV 
GLOBAL 
SCHOOL 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

Rakshabandhan. 

Please Note: 

Important Information 

The school will remain closed on Monday (August 19, 2024) on account of 

Pre Nursery to G 12 

Meghna Chand 

Principal 

The accounts department will remain closed on Saturday (August 17, 2024) and 
Monday (August 19, 2024). 

GLO8. 

HAPPY LEARNING ADVENTURES 

RGS/52/2024-25 
16th April 2024 

IN COLLABORATION wITH 

RAGHAV GLOBAL SCHOOL, SS-1, Sector - 122, Noida, UP-201316 
+91-8588944468 contact@rgsnoida.com 

BRITISH 
COUNCIL 

www.rgsnoida.com 
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